
Postal: 101 Martin St, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9          
Tel: 250-492-0237 | Email: planning@rdos.bc.ca 

 

 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Electoral Area “A”, “C” & “E” 

OCP Amendment Bylaw 

The Regional District is proposing OCP amendments in relation to the 
regulation of short-term rental accommodations.  

Amendment Bylaw No. 3101, 2025, proposes to amend the Electoral Area “A”, 

“C” & “E” Official Community Plan Bylaws by removing references to “vacation 

rental” uses and introducing new policies supporting the provision of “short 

term rental accommodation” uses in dwelling units, subject to the issuance of 

a Short-Term Rental Permit. The bylaw further proposes to update the 

objectives and policies found in the Temporary Use Permit section of the Plans 

to include the criteria against which the Regional District will assess Short-

Term Rental Permit applications. 

This public information meeting will be conducted by video conference using Webex. If you 
would like to attend, please refer to the following meeting information: 

 
Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 
Time: 7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
Location: https://rdos.webex.com /  

1-833-311-4101 
Meeting #: 2771 390 3723 

Password: RD@S (7317 by phone) 

 
The applicant and Regional District staff will be available to answer any questions residents may have 
regarding this application. 

Copies of the bylaw(s), along with other basic information, may be inspected at:  www.rdos.bc.ca (Property 
& Development → Planning, Zoning & Subdivision → Strategic Projects → Short Term Rental 
Accommodations – Electoral Area “A”, “C” & “E”).  

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT 
Ben Kent, Planner II 

Telephone: 250-490-4109 / Email: planning@rdos.bc.ca 
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